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IRF21/672 

 
 
Mr Peter Thompson 
General Manager 
Wagga Wagga City Council  
PO Box 20  
Wagga Wagga NSW 2650  
 
 
 
Dear Mr Thompson 
 

Low Cost Loans Initiative (LCLI) - Round 3  
 
Thank you for your application for grant funding under round 3 of the Low-Cost Loans 
Initiative.  I am writing to advise that unfortunately on this occasion, your application 
for the Dunns Road upgrade project was unsuccessful.  
 
All applications received under the LCLI were assessed against the Program 
Guidelines by a panel of relevant industry experts supported by Government Agency 
representatives. On this occasion, the panel were not satisfied that the delivery of the 
proposed infrastructure will support or enable the supply of new dwellings as per the 
criteria stipulated in the Program Guidelines.   
 
Details of the successful projects are available at: 
https://www.planning.nsw.gov.au/Plans-for-your-area/Infrastructure-funding/Low-
Cost-Loans-Initiative 
 
I encourage Council to apply for any future funding rounds under the Program.  
 
If you have any questions, Stuart Melville Program Manager Infrastructure Grants and 
Delivery would be happy to assist. Mr Melville can be contacted on (02) 9373 2814. 
 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
 
 
Martin Reason 
Executive Director 
Infrastructure and Place  
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